
State of Wisconsin 
DEPARTMENT OF NATURAL RESOURCES 
Waukesha Service Center 
141 NW Barstow St 
Waukesha WI 53188 

March 9, 2018 

Mr. Charles Cass 
OHM Holdings, Inc. 
W229 N2494 County Road F 
Waukesha, WI 53186-1104 

Scott Walker, Governor 
Daniel L. Meyer, Secretary 

Telephone 608-266-2621 
Toll Free 1-888-936-7463 

TTY Access via relay - 711 

Subject: Groundwater Remediation Injection 
Former One Hour Martinizing Cleaners 
36929 Plank Road, Oconomowoc, WI 
FID# 268087380, BRRTS# 02-68-551911 

Dear Mr. Cass: 

The Wisconsin Department of Natural Resources (DNR) has reviewed the March 2, 2018 letter 
report titled Remediation Injection Request from Environmental Forensic Investigations, Inc. for 
case described above. The DNR approves the proposed additional remedial method and 
subsequent groundwater monitoring, but suggests that piezometer MW-1 D be added to the 
post-injection monitoring schedule. 

Prior to proceeding with the remediation injection, you must wait for approval from the DNR's 
Wastewater Program (WPDES permit approval) and from the DNR Southeast Region's 
Remediation and Redevelopment Program injection approval hydrogeologist (Mr. Binyoti 
Amungwafor). 

The Department appreciates your efforts to restore the environment at this site. If you have 
any questions regarding this letter or the case, please contact me at the letterhead address, by 
calling (262) 574-2166, or by e-mail at david.volkert@wisconsin.gov. 

Sincerely, 

David G. Volkert, P.G. 
Hydrogeologist 
Bureau for Remediation & Redevelopment 

cc: Wayne Fassbender, Environmental· Forensic Investigations, Inc. 
SER File 
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